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Jeffrey Patt Honored With 2018 Chicago-Kent Distinguished 
Services Award
November 19, 2018

Jeffrey Patt, a Corporate partner in Katten's Chicago office, received the 2018 Distinguished Services 
Award during the 40th Annual Chicago-Kent College of Law Alumni Awards Celebration on 
Wednesday, November 14. Jeffrey was honored by the Chicago-Kent Alumni Association and the 
Alumni Board of Directors for his 12 years teaching a Mergers & Acquisitions class, his service on the 
Law Review Alumni Board and the time he has given volunteering for programs such as the 
ConneKtions @ Dinner program and Problem Solving in the Law course. More information on the 
2018 Alumni Awards Honorees is available here.
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